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Meeting was held at my house on Sat. and we discussed how inexpensive the cement 
alternative is to anything they are doing but none of them seem to want to open their frame of 
reference to consider something they didn't think of. 
All this is moot because there is cement on the ground and it is working better for less money 
than anything the Association has done past present of talking about for the future. 
So we started a Facebook Group for the Committee, don't have a lot of time to spend there but 
it is a way for people to connect other than in person if they can't make meetings. Next meeting 
will be at the UU Fellowship on 14th Ave btw. Paradise and Makuu, 10 a.m. on Oct. 14th. 

We also drove down 7th Ave to look at the "asphalt-rock" to see that attempt to mitigate dust. 
It doesn't do anything for potholes and washboard which are already appearing. 
Not to mention the odor of whatever toxic petroleum based product they are using? 
Monsanto? Agent Orange? Piles of leftover material laying on the side of the road leaching into 
the ground. Mounts of tacky, malodorous clumps, all stuck together. People have drinking wells 
along these roads! 
Was there EIS done? Did HPP owners vote to use this material? I remember that "new material 
about to be used" was briefly mentioned at the last Board meeting but no specific data 
regarding what was going to be dropped on our roads. 
  
Plan: to make a motion to complete the test road on 14th Ave btw. Paradise and Makuu. See if 
any record exists of Dr. Maynard's work on the 14th Ave from 2-3 weeks after Hurricane Iselle 
when she was our volunteer Road Manager. 
 
How does this all pertain to the Equity Committee? Everyone is being charged supposedly "one 
lot one fee" regardless of what road is in front of the lot. All those who reaped the luxury of a 
new road have little to complain about as they have no dust or potholes, no washboard rattling 
their bones and no mud holes. So why are we paying for their pavement when we are still 
dealing with the same old problems at a higher road fee rate? Not fair, equitable or even logical. 
Orwellian World, we are here. 
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